
                                                                       
 

WE AT CHS THRIFT IN ARNOLD ARE POSTING THIS WITH MUCH SADNESS. 

WE WERE SET TO RAFFLE A NEW HUFFY RIVAL MOUNTAIN BIKE WHICH WAS 

GENEROUSLY DONATED BY ACE HARDWARE FOR OUR 7 YEAR ANNIVERSARY 

RAFFLE THIS SATURDAY THE 22ND. 

UNFORTUNATELY, THE BIKE WAS STOLEN FROM THE STORE FRONT DURING 

THE BUSINESS HOURS OF 4:00 AND 5:00 PM ON THURSDAY OCTOBER 20TH. 

BEING A NON-PROFIT ORGANIZATION WE GO TO THE LOCAL MERCHANTS 

FOR SUPPORT IN OUR EFFORT TO CREATE A BETTER LIFE FOR THE ANIMALS 

OF CALAVERAS COUNTY. 

IF YOU HAVE ANY INFORMATION ON THIS PLEASE CONTACT THE CHS THRIFT 

STORE IN ARNOLD AT (209)795-4483 OR CONTACT THE SHERIFFS 

DEPARTMENT AT(209)754-6500. 

ANY HELP WITH INFORMATION ON THIS WOULD BE GREATLY APPRECIATED 

BY THE CALAVERAS HUMANE SOCIETY. 

IF YOU PURCHASED RAFFLE TICKETS FOR THIS BICYCLE WE WILL BE IN 

DIRECT CONTACT WITH YOU TO RESOLVE ANY ISSUES WITH TICKETS. 

 

SINCERELY, 

CHS THRIFT ARNOLD 


